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From: junior lopez <juniorlopezl7@msn.com>
Sent: Monday, March 8, 2010 9:37 PM
To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>

Subject: Regualtion of Retail Forex

Hi, my name is Nelson Lopez and I am a retailer of Forex and I am DISAGREE with the new
Regulation of Off-Exchange Retail Foreign Exchange Transactions and Intermediaries.

Regards

Nelson Lopez



